
WAVERLY AIRPORT COMMISSION 
 
Minutes for Thursday, October 10, 2002  7 P. M. 
 
1) Call to Order:  Norm Mutchler, Commission Member 
                             Bob Bauman, Commission Member 
                             Janice Johnson, Secretary 
                             John and Brenda Yost, Airport Managers 
                             Mike Cherry,  City Engineer 
                              
                             Fred Krumweide, Guest 
 
2) Minutes were approved by motion of Bob Bauman, second by Janice Johnson. 
 
3) The Financial Report for August 2002 and September 2002 were reviewed and 

approved by motion of Bob Bauman, second by Janice Johnson, There were no bills 
presented by the Yosts. 

 
4) Yosts had no information to present and there was no unfinished business.  
 
5) New Business:  The 5 year Capital Improvement Plan was discussed. Items for 

discussion were the Runway Expansion, the AWOS Equipment and New Hangars. 
City Engineer, Mike Cherry, indicated that the requests for funding of Airport 
Improvement Projects must be received by The Iowa Department of Transportation, 
no later than November 29, 2002 inorder to be considered at the IDOT Commission 
Meeting in January of 2003.  

 
6) No further business appearing, the meeting was adjourned.  
 
7) The next meeting of the commission will be held on Thursday, November 14,2002 at 

7 P. M.   
 
 
Janice Johnson, Commission Secretary  
 
 
 


